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Anna-Liza Harris Named to SFIG Board of Directors
July 19, 2017

Anna-Liza Harris, co-head of Katten's Structured Finance and Securitization practice, was recently 
voted to the Board of Directors for the Structured Finance Industry Group (SFIG). Based in 
Washington, DC, SFIG is the leading advocacy group for the structured finance and securitization 
industry and its membership includes investors, issuers, banks, law firms, rating agencies and other 
industry participants. The SFIG Board helps set the strategic direction for SFIG. Anna-Liza has been 
active in SFIG since its inception, previously serving as co-chair of its Tax Policy Committee and 
currently serving on the Women in Securitization Steering Committee. ("SFIG Welcomes New Board 
of Directors," July 19, 2017; "Reuters Legal: Career Tracker: Lawyers on the Move," August 7, 2017)
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